Dear Parents,

- On Friday, October 3rd, our 1st raffle drawing will take place.
- Make sure your ticket stubs have been turned in before then.

Raffle Details:

- Drawings will take place monthly from October through May.
- Each month, there will be **five winners**:

o 1st prize: \$350

o 2nd prize: \$200

o 3 prizes of \$100 each

• Your tickets remain in the drawing **for the entire year**, so the sooner they're submitted, the more chances you have to win!

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out.

Thank you,





Also, please note that the Fall Picture Retake will be on Thursday, October 30th not October 28th as is stated on the October calendar!